
09.04.2021 
 
Dear NDDGC Members 
 
Welcome Back! 
 
We are very pleased to announce that we will be returning to gym classes at Caddsdown from 
Monday 19th April 2021. 
 
This “1st Summer half term” will run from Monday 19th April to Saturday 29th May 2021 and will have 
6 weeks for classes on Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday and Saturday and 5 weeks for Monday 
classes (as there will be no classes on 3rd May as it is a Bank Holiday). 
 
For Members who were in classes in November, class times will remain the same for the 1st Summer 
half term and you will be emailed with a reminder of your class time. 
 
Sadly we are not yet able to make any plans to return to classes at Budehaven as we have been 
notified that their Staff are furloughed until at least 17th May – we will keep you updated.  We are 
still offering Bude and Holsworthy gymnasts the opportunity to join Bideford classes.  Please get in 
touch if you would like more details. 
 
Kind regards 
 
North Devon Display Gymnastics Club 
membership@northdevongymnastics.org.uk 
 


